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August 1, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The George West Independent School District takes pride in providing safe and reliable transportation 
to our students.  Safety is a top priority when transporting our students; therefore, we ask for your 
assistance in taking the following precautions: 

 
1. Service is provided for eligible bus riders only; eligible riders are students that live 2 or 

more miles from their home campus. 
 

2. Students will only be transported to and from their registered address. Alternate 
addresses will not be allowed. (i.e. babysitters, friends or places of business) The only 
exception is if your child/children are enrolled in the Boys and Girls Club. 

 
3. If students do not use a bus stop regularly, the bus stop may be discontinued. 

 
4. Students in Headstart through Grade 1 shall have a parent, guardian, or older sibling 

present at the bus stop at drop off time in order to ensure their safety. If a student is 
meeting an adult other than their parent or guardian, that information must be given in 
writing to the transportation director in advance. 

 
Our goal is to provide the safest transportation to and from school, for our students.  Please help us 
maintain a high level of service and safety. 
  
For any and all information regarding your child/children’s bus route and times please contact the 
transportation department at 361-449-1914, ext. 1061. 
 
Sincerely 
Kim Turner, 
Transportation Director 


